
Please help us provide new, reusable water bottles to the 

students of Sanford Creek Elementary. Due to Covid-19, we do 

not have access to our water fountains so  each student will need 

their own reusable water bottle.  Please help us keep our        

students safe and hydrated by sending a new water bottle to 

school with your student.  

Sanford Creek Blue Jays  

Water Bottle Drive!!! 

  Please bring in water bottles by Friday  November 13th! 

Thank you for your support!!!! 


